

    	







HUTTON CLOSE OPEN SPACE – HAVE YOUR SAY!

The Town Council owns and maintains the open space at Hutton Close, coloured green on the map, comprising an area of around 2.6 acres.

From 2018 to 2021 David Wilson Homes used a section of the open space for a temporary construction compound whilst building the adjoining housing at Hutton Close. 

The land has remained largely an open space for a number of years and used mainly for dog walking. There are 2 small goalposts at the centre which are occasionally used by local young children. 

We would like your opinion on the use of the open space going forward and how it could be improved. 

Please find attached details of the consultation.

The closing date for your views is midnight, 30 October 2022.


Thank you for taking the time to complete the consultation.

Community Services Team
Newbury Town Council








Please use the digital form found on the Town Council’s website where at all possible:
https://www.newbury.gov.uk/the-council/public-consultations/

or email your response to: consultations@newbury.gov.uk

Postal responses to be addressed to: 	     
Hutton Close Consultation
Newbury Town Council 
Town Hall
Market Place
NEWBURY
RG14 5AA





















Hutton Close Consultation Return
Please mark X on your preferred option from 1 to 5 below:
(Feel free to add your comments in the adjoining boxes)

	Option No.
	Details
	Mark X at your preferred option
	Comments

	1
	Continue as a public open space – upgrades might include a footpath and some tree planting
	
	

	2
	Provide children’s play equipment on some of the land

	
	

	3
	Provide a formal garden/park
	
	

	4
	Provide an urban woodland

	
	



	5
	A combination of the above
	
	





	6
	Any other suggestions for the use of this land
	






	
	Your Postcode:
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